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NATIONAL HEART FORUM’S RESPONSE TO:
Overview and scrutiny of health: consultation on requlations

November 2002

Question: are there any matters which must be reviewed or scrutinised that
should be identified within the regulation?

Response: -Yes, the annual report of the Director of Public Health of the PCT.

Question: Do you have any comments on the issue of consultation of
committees by NHS bodies?

Response: - Yes, please include consultation on the Health Impact Assessments and Health
Impact Reviews undertaken by the PCT.

Question: Do you have any comments on the issue of obtaining information to
be provided by NHS bodies?

Response: - Yes. This should also apply to PCT Board members including the chair.
Question: Do you have any comments on the issue of co-option?
Response: Yes the Director of Public Health should be a co-opted member.

Question: Who should have an overviewing role for national and regional
specialities?

Response: Possibly consider the Regional Assemblies?
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